

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett Deputy Headteacher Mrs Sally Wall Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703 email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

Tuesday 8th October 2019

Oak Base Autumn Welly Walk

Dear Parents,

We are planning our first trip of the year with Oak base. On Thursday 17th October, we are planning an 'Autumn Welly Walk' to the heathland off of Wheelers Lane. We hope this will give the children an opportunity to explore the seasonal changes taking place, talk about our natural world and develop their awareness of road safely.

We are planning to leave school after the morning register and will return to school by 10.30am. We will require helpers for this trip to take place – please indicate on the form below if you are available to support us on this trip and we will then confirm with you whether you will be needed to enable us to meet ratio requirements.

Children will need to wear welly boots or other suitable footwear that can get muddy for the trip. A warm waterproof coat is essential – the trip will go ahead unless there is heavy rain.

Please complete and return the permission slip below. If you have any questions, please ask any member of the Oak base team.

Here's to a fantastic muddy walk!

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Gunstone and Mrs Ramsay

Thamsey

Oak Base Autumn Welly Walk

Child's name:

I give/do not give permission for my child to join the Autumn Welly Walk trip on Thursday 17th October.

I am/am not available to help on the day.

Signed:















